
Dear Parents, 

 

Our school is expecting to attend Nature’s Classroom. Nature’s Classroom is a 

residential education program which is dedicated to motivational learning. Nature’s 

Classroom stimulates children toward learning more about various academic subjects 

by exploring and doing exciting activities. Through living and learning together, 

Nature’s Classroom develops community awareness. 

You are encouraged to attend a slide presentation at our school on the date listed 

below. A representative/director of Nature’s Classroom will be on hand to present the 

slides and answer questions about the program. This is a parent only presentation, so 

I am asking that the students not attend. The students, during class, will also see a 

slide show and get any questions they may have answered.  

Also, a packet was handed at Open House, or sent home with your child, with 

pertinent information and forms that will need to be filled out and returned for the 

Nature’s Classroom staff. If you have any questions, fell free to contact either Mrs. 

Gauthier or Mrs. Fallavollita.  

 

Date and time of presentation:   Tuesday, October 4 @ 7:00pm 

Dates of the trip:  November 7 – November 11 

Time of Departure: Must be at school by 8:30 as bus will leave at 9:00am  

Time of Return: 2pm on November 11 

Location of trip:  Ocean Park, Maine 

 

 


